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Please see this week’s newsletter

Sports Day
An outstanding effort by all involved today! The children performed superbly. Thank you all for your
attendance and support, it is really appreciated. The sportsmanship on show was lovely. A special mention to
Oliver who stopped during one of the races to check on his friend who had fallen, and they then went on to
finish the race together. Ardderchog!

Results will be shared in assembly next week.

RSE (Relationships and Sexuality Education) Parent Workshop Thursday 8th June at 9:15am
A reminder about the invitation to parents to school at the time and date above to take part in some
information sharing about how we teach RSE at school. We will be joined by Sally Amos from Monmouthshire
CC Healthy Schools Team. During the afternoon you will get a chance to hear about the resources and planning
we use to deliver RSE in line with the new Curriculum.

Please let us know whether you will be attending by filling out the following form:
https://forms.gle/3z9yorJCBp7rmLeq8

Visiting Author
A huge diolch yn fawr to author @simonjamesgreen who shared his love for writing
and comedy. A huge diolch to @Bookishcrick for organising the event. It is lovely to
see others share their love of words, both spoken and written
to inspire a love of literature

Thank you - Keith Dunn OBE
As Keith steps down from our Governing Body due to a very

busy schedule, I would like to share our thanks, on behalf of children, staff and
Governors for his thoughtful and well informed contributions to governing body
discussions over the last three years. Thank you also for your work with school in your
capacity as Community Councillor and as Honorary Consul for the Japanese Embassy -
your input has touched the lives of many children in the school.
Parent Governors - Hello and Goodbye
I would also like to take the opportunity to welcome Dan Harris and Hannah Whittal as Parent Governors.
Thank you for volunteering to become governors at our school - we are very glad to have you onboard, and

https://forms.gle/3z9yorJCBp7rmLeq8
https://twitter.com/simonjamesgreen
https://twitter.com/Bookishcrick


Weekly Newsletter

hope that you find the role interesting, fulfilling and rewarding! There were two applications and two spaces on
the Governing Body and we are pleased that both Dan and Hannah have been able to fill them.

I would also like to express our sincere thanks and appreciation to Martin Boddy and Phil Terry for their
excellent contributions to the school over a very long time. We are very grateful for all that you have done in
helping to secure excellent outcomes for the lives of children in our school. Diolch yn fawr, iawn!

This week we have been…



Weekly Newsletter

🌟⭐🌟SEREN YR WYTHNOS⭐🌟⭐🌟

Will be back next week, as Sports Day was in full effect today!

Tîm Coed Coch Tîm Helyg Tîm Derwen Tîm Collen

Dosbarth
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Blwyddyn
Un

Blwyddyn
Dau

Blwyddyn
Tri

Blwyddyn
Pedwar

Blwyddyn
Pump

Blwyddyn Chwech

⭐⭐ Everyone's a winner today!⭐⭐

Diary Dates 2022/23

Summer Term 2023 – Key Dates

Any changes/additions to be highlighted in yellow

Mon 17th Apr – INSET Day - school closed to pupils

Tues 18th Apr - Children back to school

Wed 19th Apr - Year 4 swimming all term

Mon 1st May - May Day (school closed)

Mon 8th May - Extra Bank Holiday, King’s Coronation

Mon 15th May - Governors' Meeting 

Fri 19th May - Sports Day 9:15am (Y4-6) & 1:30pm
(Rec-Y3)

Fri 26th May – INSET Day - school closed to pupils

Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd Jun - Half Term Holiday

Mon 5th June – Back to school

Fri 9th June - Reserve Sports Day 

Fri 16th June – School photos

Wed 21st June - Y5/6 invited to watch evening cricket in
Cardiff

Sat 24th June -Summer Fayre

Fri 14th July - Hog Roast

Mon 3rd Jul - Governors' AGM Meeting

Mon 3rd Jul - Y6 to LLangrannog for 2 nights

Wed 5th Jul – Y5 Transition morning at Chepstow School

Tues 11th Jul – Y6 Transition Day at Chepstow School

Wed 12th Jul – Y6 Transition Day at Chepstow School

Fri 21st Jul - Y6 Leavers assembly 9:30am
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COMMUNITY CORNER

Clothing Bank at the Rec Hall

Please see the new addition to the Rec Hall – a new clothing bank in aid of Child & Teenage
Cancer & Leukaemia Foundation – it’s ready to take donations now.

Please don’t leave items/bags if the clothing bank is full – it’s going to be emptied weekly –
so not long to wait for space to donate!

Thank you for your support.
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